
NC Tracks has a nice tool you can use to look up which taxonomy codes
are assigned to your NPI number(s). If you have any problems getting
paid with a specific payer then use this tool to enter the NPI number and
verify that the taxonomy code used is assigned to that NPI.

If you find that the taxonomy code is not showing up then you will need
to do a requested change to your application under NC Tracks.

The taxonomy code in Barnestorm can be found:

• Billing > HIPAA Transactions > Edit HIPAA Payers
• Select the Payer
• Towards the bottom of the page in the Taxonomy Code field

http://ncmmis.ncdhhs.gov/taxonomy.asp

Knowledgebase
http://kb.barnestorm.biz/KnowledgebaseArticle51123.aspx

Use This Tool to Verify Taxonomy Codes

http://ncmmis.ncdhhs.gov/taxonomy.asp

